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If you have something you would like to see in the newsletter, 

please e-mail the newsletter editor, Elizabeth Resh, at 

fly4girl@gmail.com.  All submissions are appreciated. 

 

May Meeting 

The May meeting will be hosted by the Cogers at the Huntsville Airport on 

May 17.  Hamburgers and Hot Dogs will be served. Please bring a snack or 

dessert to share.  Drinks will be provided by the chapter. 

The address for the Huntsville Airport is 800 Independence Avenue, 

Huntsville, AR 72740. 

We look forward to seeing you there.    Meeting Location 
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Thank You Jay Hale for Hosting the April Meeting 

It was great to see all the progress on Jay’s plane.  90% done and 90% left 

to go!  Great food!  Thanks to Joyce and daughter, Kelly, for being great 

hostesses. 

 

Sun-N-Fun 

We had two couples from our EAA chapter attend Sun-N-Fun this year in 

Lakeland, Florida.  They both have commented on the fact that it is a mini-

Oshkosh.  David Moore and his wife, Junelle went, as did Al and Brenda 

Smith.  They however, never saw each other while they were down there. 

David Moore said this was his first time in twenty years and he was 

amazed at how much smaller and calmer this event is in comparison to 

Oshkosh. 

Both found some cool airplanes they were impressed with.  Even Junelle 

Moore found a pretty airplane. 

  

Top left:  A Stearman flying over Sun and Fun attendees.  Top middle:  

Junelle Moore found a pretty pink airplane.  Top right:  The ticket line at Sun 

and Fun.  Bottom left:  The online ticket line at Sun and Fun.  Bottom middle:  

A Zenith 701 on display at Sun and Fun.  Bottom right:  A Zenith 701 on 

display at Sun and Fun. 
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Young Eagles 

In the next couple of months, we have a couple Young Eagle events 

coming up.  One is on June 13 in Fayetteville and the other is on July 11 in 

Rogers.  All volunteers are welcome and appreciated. 

Young Eagles is a program to introduce children under the age 18 to flight.  

If you know someone who is interested in either event, please let them 

know of the dates. 

 

Member Updates 

It was great to see Camila Smith back on her feet at the last meeting after 

her recent surgery, thanks to her great nurse, Bill! 

 

Buy-it and Sell-it 

 

If you have anything aviation related you would like to sell or you 

need, please let the newsletter editor, Elizabeth Resh, know.  E-mail 

her at fly4girl@gmail.com.   

 

Swift for Sale.  A 1948 Temco GC-1B Swift with a Lycoming 10360 SER 

A&C engine.  Currently located in Huntsville, TX.  For more information, 

email jimcook@reagan.com.   
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Rans S-19 For Sale.  Jim Halbert’s Rans S-19 Venterra with Jabiru 3300 

engine, $75,000 light sport aircraft for sale. 155 hours TT, with 2 blade 

wood Sensenich ground adjustable prop, TruTrak EFIS Glass Panel AP, 

TruTrak EMS BU with auto pilot, 696 Garmin GPS, SL40 Garmin radio plus 

intercom, Garmin ZTX327 Transponder, ELT, Nav/Strobe lights, Cabin 

Heat and Delux Interior, Airworthiness Feb 2011 Experimental, Outstanding 

craftsmanship, complete with all building documents and records, always 

hangered, located Fayetteville AR, contact Jim Wimberly 479-601-2395 or 

after 5 PM Mark Occhipinti 479-871-5648.   

 

 

Mary Stewart, wife of the late Rex Stewart, has requested help with his  

aircraft parts and tools.  Please contact her at 479-876-6804. 

 

Upcoming Events! 

 

 EAA Airventure Oshkosh is coming!!!  The deadline to preorder 

tickets is June 14.  You get $2 off daily tickets and $5 off weekly 

tickets.  Adult tickets are $28 a day of $116 for the week for EAA 

members.  For non-EAA members, adult tickets are $43 a day or $71 

for two consecutive days.   

DATES FOR OSHKOSH HAVE CHANGED THIS YEAR!!!!!!  EAA 

changed the dates for Oshkosh this year.  The dates are now July 20-26.  

Please make note of this change when making your reservations. 

 Young Eagle Days!  The two days for Young Eagle flights this year 

are June 13 in Fayetteville and July 11 in Rogers.  All volunteers are 

appreciated.   
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EAA Chapter 732 

President: Randy Resh 

Vice-President: Rick Wantz 

Secretary/Treasurer: Jodie Johnson 

Newsletter Editor: Elizabeth Resh 

 

If you would like to join EAA, go to https://www.eaa.org/en/eaa/join-

eaa/individual to sign up for the national organization.  Once signed-

up for the national organization, go to 

http://www.eaa732.org/eaa732application.htm to sign up for EAA 

Chapter 732 and bring your dues to the next meeting. 

https://www.eaa.org/en/eaa/join-eaa/individual
https://www.eaa.org/en/eaa/join-eaa/individual
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